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Interim Financial Report 

at 30 June 2016 

 

 

Milan, 12 August 2016 - BPM would like to announce that the interim financial report of 

the BPM Group at 30 June 2016 (prepared in accordance with current law and 

approved by the Management Board of Banca Popolare di Milano on 4 August 2016) 

has been filed, together with the auditors' report, and is now available for shareholders 

and the general public at its head office and in the “Investor Relations” section on 

www.gruppobpm.it and on the NIS storage device (www.emarketstorage.com).  
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